
17. ADDINGTON PRISON - URBAN RENEWAL

Officer responsible Writer
Community Advocate, Beckenham Oscar Alpers, Chairman

Corporate Plan Output:  Public Consultation

Addington Prison finally closed on 21 November 1999.  A public meeting is
being held on 24 November 1999, to discuss the future of the Prison site and
buildings.  Depending on the outcome of this meeting the Board may need to
consider commencing consultation with the local community to ascertain local
opinion and also to consider local needs.

Recommendation: For discussion.


